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We are excited to be planning a Turkey Dinner (with a
vegetarian option) on Tuesday, December 17th, from 4:00 to
7:00 PM in the gym! This event will be a wonderful way to
celebrate the season together, while also supporting our
school through fundraising. We recently sent out a survey to
see if there’s enough interest to move forward with the
dinner. If you haven’t already, please click the link below to
fill out the survey. Proceeds from this event will go toward
enhancing technology in our classrooms.

Click Here for Survey

Family Christmas Dinner

Surrey weather can be unpredictable this time of year, with
sudden changes from rain to cold. We aim to have
students go outside for recess and lunch, so please make
sure your child is dressed for the weather with items like
boots, a rain jacket, umbrella, and gloves. Thank you for
helping us keep everyone warm and comfortable!

Weather Reminders

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=z-m0CBOBDUK6B1L31N-KzepGCRxVpG9No6Xack3obvBUM0RBVzM0QU1EUEFMQUtTQ1NIQzRFVjVXNS4u


The last few weeks have been filled with festive
assemblies, and it was amazing to see so many of
you there! The Halloween Parade and Diwali shows
were especially memorable, thanks to the parents
who helped decorate the gym, provided treats, and
supported the students in preparing for dances and
musical performances. Thank you for your time and
effort!
Moving forward, we will be adding a row of chairs at
the back of the gym for parents at all upcoming
assemblies. We look forward to seeing you there!

School Events 
Halloween, Diwali, and Remembrance Day

Divisions 1, 2 and 3 will be hosting the annual Young
Entrepreneurs Show in the gym on Friday, December
6th, from 9:00 AM to 2:00 PM. The event will pause for
lunch from 11:30 AM to 12:30 PM. Parents are welcome
to come by, support our young entrepreneurs, and
shop for some unique creations!

Young Entrepreneurs Event



First-term report cards will be sent home on Friday,
December 13th. Parent-teacher conferences will
follow on Tuesday, December 17th. If you would like
to schedule a conference, please call the office
starting Monday, December 2nd. We cannot
schedule appointments before this date. Thank you
for your understanding.

Report Cards

Important Dates to Remember

Thank you for being such an important part of our
school community. We look forward to a joyful

holiday season with you all!

Dec 6 - Young Entrepreneurs Show

Dec 13 - Report Cards Sent Home

Dec 17 - Early Dismissal / Parent Teacher Conferences

Dec - 13 - Christmas Concert for Grades 1-4

Dec 20 - Last Day Before Winter Break

Dec 23 - Jan 3 - Winter Break


